
New and exclusive 
Car Pickup and Car Return 
at Terminal 3!

Dear Customers and Travel Agents
As a part of the continuous efforts to improve the service offered to our customers renting a car at Ben 

Gurion Airport, we are delighted to inform that as of today, Avis customers will receive all the 
services related to their car rental at Terminal 3! 

Car pickup, iPad and GPS rentals, and car return – directly at Terminal 3! This improvement, exclusively 
offered by Avis and unavailable at any other car rental company, will dramatically improve the service 
level offered to Avis customers and will save precious time. 

Moreover, this service improvement will allow Avis customers to avoid using the shuttle bus service to 
and from the distant car rental compound. 

The car return at Terminal 3 is easy – simply drive to Terminal 3 and follow the signs to 
“Arrivals” and “Short Term Parking”. Please ignore the “Rental Car Return” orange signs, as they 
direct to the distant car rental compound and are relevant to the customers of the other rental companies, 
which are not entitled to return their car at Terminal 3. 
For more details – www.avis.co.il/terminal3.

Once again, this is a true demonstration of the “We try harder” spirit!

Avis wishes you a pleasant and safe summer.


